
 

Be Doers of the Word – James 1:22 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                           

13
th
 June 2019 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

The summer reports are now available on our school administration package. If you have forgotten 

your log in details or cannot access this please email us (info@summerhillcollege.ie) and we will 

reset your account.  

 

Payments can also be made in advance of next year when you log in: 

1) Purchase of the school journal €15.  

2) For student insurance €15 (An application form is available in the “Downloads” section of our 

website). This is a 24 hour cover for our students, for school activities and those outside of 

school (including during the holidays).   

3) Pay the voluntary contribution €150 per family. (This helps cover our ongoing maintenance, 

operational and administration costs). 

 

The school calendar for 2019/2020 is on our website in the “Downloads” section. Times for 

inductions at the beginning of next year will be sent in advance via the school app. If you haven’t 

downloaded the app you can do so via our webpage. 

 

We ask for your support in the coming year as we continue to try and keep our school clean, tidy 

and a welcoming environment for all. Students are encouraged make a particular effort in the 

coming year to put their rubbish in the bin and continue to show respect for the college grounds. 

 

We thank the members of our Board of Management, Parents Association, Alumni Association and 

Student Council who assist with the running of the school, freely giving of their time, to ensure all 

voices in the school community are heard and part of the life of the college.  

 

We congratulate and thank all of our students who have taken part, with such outstanding success, 

in the many extra-curricular activities organised by our teaching staff and the external 

coaches/mentors who generously give of their free time to enhance the educational experience of 

those in their care. Please encourage your sons to use to the full the exceptional talents God has 

given them. Thank you to those parents/guardians who made voluntary contributions to the college.  

This money has proven to be essential in keeping our school financially viable which will ensure 

we can do our best for your son. 

 

With all God’s blessings and we hope you have an enjoyable summer break. 
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